
	
	
	
	
	
	

Buckfastleigh	Bowling	Club	
Duckspond	Road	
Buckfastleigh	
TQ11	0NL	

	
Special	General	Meeting	

	
Meeting	held	on	Sunday	9th	December	at	10:30am	

Present:	Roger	Joint	and	Jeanne	Pinney	(Trustees)	and	35	members.	
	

	
Apologies:	
None	received	
	
Trustees	Introduction:	
Roger	welcomed	members	to	the	meeting	and	explained	the	reason	for	the	
meeting	which	was	because	there	were	only	2	Executive	Committee	members	
and	there	was	a	need	for	members	to	step	up	in	order	that	the	Club	can	continue.	
	
Before	the	meeting	commenced,	a	minute’s	silence	was	observed	following	the	
death	of	Bernard	Bully,	a	long	standing	member	of	the	Club.	
	
Roger	was	pleased	to	report	that	since	the	calling	of	the	meeting,	the	positions	of	
the	Executive	Officers	and	Non-Executive	Officers	have	now	been	filled.	
	
The	following	officers	were	elected:	
	
President:	John	Sims	
	
Executive	Officers	
Chairman:	John	Sims	
Vice	Chairman:	Jeanne	Pinney	
Secretary:	Tom	Bowden	
Treasurer:	Keith	Stow	
Club	Captain:	Sonia	Bowden	
Men’s	Representative:	Ham	Sampford	
Ladies	Representative:	Pauline	Manfield	
	
Non-Executive	Officers	
Ladies	Fixture	Secretary:	Pauline	Manfield	
Men’s	Fixture	Secretary:	Sue	Hayes	



Ladies	Captain:	Shirley	Joint	
Men's	A	Team	Captain:	Stuart	Shaw	
Bar	Manager:	Terry	Deemer	
Press	Officer:	Roger	Joint	
	
Chairman’s	Address:	
The	Chairman	addressed	the	meeting	and	thanked	all	of	those	who	had	agreed	to	
fill	the	various	posts	needed	for	the	Club	to	function.		
	
He	stressed	that	we	must	look	forward	to	the	future	
	
There	being	no	further	business	the	meeting	closed	at	12am.	
	
Signed	as	correct:	
	
	
	
	
Chairman	
	


